
CHARLES S. BULLOCK III 

EXPERIENTIAL LEARNING FUND



CHARLES S. BULLOCK III 
EXPERIENTIAL LEARNING FUND 

Giving Levels

BULLOCK SOCIETY 
($5,000+)

1968 CLUB 
($2,500-$4,999)

SCHOLARS’ CIRCLE
($1,000-$2,499)

FELLOWS
($500-$999)

FRIENDS 
(up to $499)

All donors to the Bullock
Experiential Learning Fund
will be recognized in a
memory book presented to
Dr. Bullock.

Gifts may be pledged over a 
5 year period.To honor Dr. Bullock’s dedication to experiential

learning and to ensure these opportunities are available
to all students, regardless of financial means, the
Bullock Experiential Learning Fund in the School of
Public and International Affairs will support
internships, study abroad scholarships, and other
experiential learning opportunities for students, with a
preference given to those with financial need.

“Dr. Bullock's advice and counsel leading up to
and during my internship truly helped launch
my career. Of course, I received tremendous
value from what he taught me in class, but all
the more so in the way he encouraged me
professionally. And I’ve been so grateful for his
continued interest in my career.”

- Julie C. Smith, Vice President of External Affairs, Verizon

As he begins his 51st year in the classroom – no he is not retiring –
Dr. Bullock remains passionate about the importance of “hands-
on” learning. He has helped hundreds of students obtain
internships at the state capitol and elsewhere, often resulting in the
connections and experience that launched their career.

In addition, Dr. Bullock is a keen advocate for the value of study
abroad. Having taught in the Verona, Italy study abroad program
since 2000 and two years at Oxford, Dr. Bullock has seen first-hand
how this type of experience can be life-changing for those lucky
enough to have the resources to attend.

For questions about giving
opportunities, contact the
SPIA development office at
706-542-9924.



Friday, November 30, 2018  |  5:30 – 7:30 pm

Ansley Golf Club Midtown
196 Montgomery Ferry Drive NE  |  Atlanta, GA 30309
ansleygc.org

Tickets: $25/person
Register by November 16 at t.uga.edu/4bd

Sarah Baines  |  sbaines@uga.edu or 706-542-9661

Valet Parking Available  |  Attire: Business

ATTEND THE CELEBRATION EVENT

W H E N :

W H E R E :

R S V P :

C O N T A C T :

HOW YOU CAN GET INVOLVED

GIVE TO THE BULLOCK FUND

SHARE A MEMORY

To celebrate the amazing service Dr. Bullock has provided to thousands of 
students, to SPIA and the University of Georgia, to the state of Georgia and 
beyond, we invite you to contribute to the perpetual endowment fund that 
has been created in his honor.

To give online, visit t.uga.edu/4c8.

Please see the enclosed gift form for more information on ways you can give.

We invite you to contribute a memory or message for Dr. Bullock that will be 
presented to him in a memory book at the November 30 event. Memories 
must be submitted by October 15 to be included in the book.

To share your memory or message for Dr. Bullock, visit 
tinyurl.com/ya2ud4hv

Ansley Golf Club Midtown

https://gail.uga.edu/events/spia/chuck-bullock-50th-anniversary-celebration
https://t.uga.edu/4c8
https://tinyurl.com/ya2ud4hv


I’M PROUD TO SUPPORT THE BULLOCK EXPERIENTIAL LEARNING FUND

Enclosed is my tax-deductible gift of:     $5,000     $2,500     $1,000     $500     $100      $______

Returned completed gift forms to Sarah Baines, 202 Herty Drive, 216 Candler Hall, Athens, GA 30602. 
For questions about giving opportunities contact the SPIA development office at 706-542-9924.

Card Type:         Visa         MasterCard         AmEx         Discover

Name on Card____________________  Last 4 digits on card __________  Exp ___/___

Card #__________________________________________________CVV ________

Name _____________________________________________________________

Address __________________________   City/State/Zip ______________________   

Phone ___________________________  Email ____________________________

One-time gift of $___________
Recurring gift

Amount pledged ($5 minimum): $________

Frequency:      Monthly      Quarterly      Annually

GIFT FREQUENCY

GIFTS BY CHECK

GIFTS BY CREDIT CARD

PLEDGES OF SUPPORT

I wish to pledge $_______ over ______ years. 

I will make my first gift _________/_________.

Please send me pledge reminders every year at this time: _____________

Pledge reminders are sent for pledges of 1,000+/year.

Signature _______________________________________________

month year

month

TO MAKE A GIFT ONLINE, VISIT T.UGA.EDU/4c8.

Make checks payable to the “UGA Foundation” with “Bullock Experiential Learning Fund” in the 
memo and mail to the address below.

I would like to make a gift of stocks or securities.

I would like to include the Bullock Experiential Learning Fund in my estate plans.

https://t.uga.edu/4c8


Sarah Baines, Director of Development
e: sbaines@uga.edu 
o: 706-542-9661

CONTACT INFORMATION


